McCallum, Fiona

From: Mccabe, Liz

Sent: 27 May 2024 13:15

To: Peter Campbell; localreviewprocess; Bain, Peter (Planning); Sweeney, Kirsty; Gove,
Steven

Subject: Re: Request for more Information on form AB7 23008LRB dated 14 May 2024.

Good afternoon Peter

Thank you for including me in this email. I am so sorry to see this 1s still ongoing. For a simple planning
application to replace your windows, the amount of time you have had to wait is shocking. I appreciate you
live in an area where they must appear as standard. The windows you want to put in have the same
appearance however are easier for your wife and daughter to open. This I feel should be taken into serious
consideration particularly as your neighbour has replaced their windows with the windows you want to use.
The difference is they applied retrospectively. You went through the correct procedure and I feel you are
being punished for this.

I sincerely hope the planning department can allow you to proceed with the windows you already have
purchased and you do not have to go through yet another winter.

Please keep me in the loop. Many thanks.
Kindest regards

Liz
Councillor Liz McCabe
Ward 8 - Isle of Bute

From: Peter Campbell JEEE

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 12:59:42 PM

To: localreviewprocess <localreviewprocess@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; Bain, Peter (Planning) <peter.bain@argyll-
bute.gov.uk>; Sweeney, Kirsty <kirsty.sweeney@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; Gove, Steven <Steven.Gove@argyll-
bute.gov.uk>; Mccabe, Liz <Liz.Mccabe @argyll-bute.gov.uk>

Subject: Request for more Information on form AB7 23008LRB dated 14 May 2024.

Please find attached the information request on form AB7 23008LRB dated 14 May 2024.

Kind Regards

Peter Campbell

Argyll and Bute Council classify the sensitivity of emails according to the Government Security Classifications. The
adopted classifications are:

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED
Non public sector business i.e. does not require protection.



Routine public sector business, operations and services.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE

Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis, where inappropriate access or release
could have damaging consequences. Disclosure in response to FOISA should be verified with the data owner prior to
release.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE PERSONAL

Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis relating to an identifiable individual,
where inappropriate access or release could have damaging consequences. For example, where relating to
investigations, vulnerable individuals, or the personal / medical records of people.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE COMMERCIAL

Commercial or market-sensitive information, including that subject to statutory or regulatory obligations, that may be
damaging to Argyll and Bute Council, or to a commercial partner if improperly accessed. Disclosure in response to
FOISA should be verified with the data owner prior to release.





